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We are also setting up PPI workshops, with a variety of themes, to support the use of Patient and 
Public Involvement in identifying and prioritising research questions for FR16. If you would like to 
take advantage of this opportunity, please get in touch with Emma Palmer-Cooper emma.palmer-
cooper@phc.ox.ac.uk with information on your research and clinical theme (along with the names 
and numbers of other interested parties where appropriate) before 31.3.17.  Workshops will be 
arranged for themes with sufficient expressions of interest.  

 


